St. Paul & Community Family Benefit 4713 46 Avenue St. Paul, AB T0A 3A3



November 1, 2011

County of St. Paul #19 5015 49 Ave St. Paul, AB T0A 3A4

I am writing on behalf of the St. Paul & Community Family Benefit. We are a committee of six people who got together in 2008 to plan and host a family focused New Year's Eve Dance where 100% of the proceeds go to families living in the town or county of St. Paul that need support during a time of hardship or crisis due to illness or tragedy in the family. Over the last three years we were fortunate enough to assist six families; three from St. Paul area and three from Elk Point area. Each family had varying needs and the funds raised at each benefit has assisted with those needs. No matter how big or small the battle is for each family, we provide community support during their difficult time.

We are now in the process of planning our Fourth Annual New Year's Eve Family Benefit Dance and are seeking your support. We would like you to become a sponsor for the event by providing a cash donation. This money would be used to alleviate any costs that are required to host the event such as entertainment, catering, paper supplies, etc. This way 100% of the proceeds collected that evening can go to the recipients.

We have developed sponsorship levels so that we can better recognize you at the event and after.

Platinum: \$1000—+
Gold: \$500—\$999
Silver: \$200—\$499

Bronze: \$50—\$199

♦ Honourable Mentions: under \$50

All of our sponsors are recognized in various ways:

- All sponsor are recognized on each of our dinner tables with your name printed on the table cards.
- Bronze, Silver, Gold and Platinum sponsors are thanked in the local paper.
- Silver, Gold and Platinum sponsors are recognized in local radio interviews.
- ♦ Gold and Platinum sponsor are showcased on the venue walls, visible to everyone on the night of the event, as well given 2 free tickets to the New Years Event.
- Platinum sponsors are featured on-line with links to your business and mentioned in all our print ads and promo banners.

As an alternative to a cash donation please consider donating a silent auction item, door prize or volunteer to help out at the event. Any contribution is greatly appreciated.

Please visit our website at www.stpaulandcommunityfamilybenefit.yolasite.com. If you have any questions or need more information I can be contacted by phone at (780) 645-1327 or by email at st.paulcommunityfamilybenefit@gmail.com.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Tammy Yuschyshyn

Committee Member of St. Paul Community Family Benefit Dance